
VILLAGE ON THE GREEN HOMEOWNER’S ASSOCIATION 
 

URGENT UPDATES 
 

 
Please be advised that we are using our website to keep all homeowners informed on meetings and projects 

in our community.   We are asking everyone that have requests for any repairs (Sprinklers, fences, lawn 
or anything that needs the attention of the association) to use the website.    

 There are tabs at the top of the site.  One is labeled MAINTENACE REQUESTS   When you click that tab, 
please fill in all fields and the one that has Type of Service: has a DROP-DOWN menu to pick type of service 
you are requesting.   Please make sure you hit SEND MESSAGE when you finish filling out form.   

 
The site can be reached at: 

www.villageonthegreenhoa.net 
 

The site will also be used to list all upcoming board meetings and workshops.   Please look at the middle of the 
homepage for a link to: Upcoming Board Meetings and VIEW DETAILS.   
 

Another TAB at top of page is called CURRENT PROJECTS   Here you will find information and important dates as we 
move our street project forward or any future projects.   We will show dates and all homes that will be affected for the 
upcoming project on a daily or weekly basis as needed. 

 

** TV INTERNET SPECTRUM SERVICE ** 

Effective January 1, 2022 VOG Homeowners will have INTERNET included as part of our TV 
services.   A week before or sooner from 1/1/2022, Spectrum will be sending out a postcard 
describing the services to all homeowners.  For everyone that currently has Spectrum standard 
internet service, nothing has to be done.   Your last bill directly from Spectrum for standard 
internet should be ONLY through 12/31/21.   For the few homeowners that currently do not 
have internet, Spectrum will inform you how to get ALL FREE equipment to get wireless 
internet to use on your computers and smartphones in your home.  Below are some numbers 
to call AFTER the start date. (Another tab – URGENT NEWS will be used to update this 
information on the website) 

Bulk Customer Support please call: 
Bulk Tenant Customer Support:  833-697-7328 
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